
1

Dianne Boisvert

Subject: FW: [Ext]RE: 68 Middle 

 
From: Ben Taylor [mailto:ben@mtclawyers.com]  
Sent: Friday, October 23, 2020 10:36 AM 
To: Katelyn E. Sullivan 
Cc: Lisa Mead 
Subject: [Ext]RE: 68 Middle  
 
external e-mail use caution opening  
Hi Katelyn,  
 
Sorry about that, yes, we meant for the continuance to be to the 12/8/20 ZBA meeting, not 12/10/20. Thank you for 
verifying this. 
 
Best, 
Ben  

Benjamin W. Taylor  
Mead, Talerman & Costa, LLC 
30 Green Street · Newburyport, Massachusetts · 01950 
Phone 978.463.7700 · Fax 978.463.7747 
ben@mtclawyers.com · www.mtclawyers.com 

 

PLEASE NOTE:  IF YOU RECEIVE AN EMAIL OR ANY OTHER COMMUNICATION THAT APPEARS TO BE 
GENERATED FROM OUR OFFICE, CONTAINING NEW, REVISED, OR ALTERED BANK WIRE INSTRUCTIONS, 
CONSIDER IT SUSPECT, AND CALL OUR OFFICE AT A NUMBER YOU TRUST.  OUR BANK WIRE 
INSTRUCTIONS VERY SELDOM CHANGE.   
 
The information contained herein is confidential and may be protected by the attorney-client and/or other applicable privilege(s).  It is intended only for 
the named recipient(s).  If you are neither an intended recipient nor a person responsible for delivery to a recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
unauthorized use, dissemination, distribution or reproduction of the contents hereof is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. 
 
If you have received the above transmittal in error, please delete the message and any attachment(s) hereto from your e-mail system and notify us 

immediately. 

Please consider the environment before printing this email.  
 
 
 

From: Lisa Mead <lisa@mtclawyers.com>  
Sent: Friday, October 23, 2020 10:33 AM 
To: Ben Taylor <ben@mtclawyers.com> 
Subject: Fwd: 68 Middle  
 
 
Lisa L. Mead 
Mead, Talerman & Costa LLC 
30 Green St 
Newburyport MA 01950 
9784637700  
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The information contained herein is confidential and may be protected by the attorney-client and/or other applicable 
privilege(s). It is intended only for the named recipient(s). If you are neither an intended recipient nor a person 
responsible for delivery to a recipient, you are hereby notified that any unauthorized use, dissemination, distribution or 
reproduction of the contents hereof is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. 
 
 
If you have received the above transmittal in error, please delete the message and any attachment(s) hereto from your 
e-mail system and notify us immediately. 

From: Katelyn E. Sullivan <KESullivan@CityofNewburyport.com> 
Sent: Friday, October 23, 2020 9:36:36 AM 
To: Lisa Mead <lisa@mtclawyers.com>; Dianne Boisvert <DBoisvert@CityofNewburyport.com> 
Subject: 68 Middle  
  
Lisa- FYI your 68 Middle Street continuance request says continue to 12/10. I assume you mean 12/8? 
  
Katelyn  
  
Katelyn Sullivan  
Office of Planning & Development 
City of Newburyport 
60 Pleasant Street 
Newburyport, MA 01950 
978.465.4400 
  
  
  


